
We had an awesome week! 

This week we started talking about fall and how the 
leaves on the trees turn colors during this season. 

We learned that some of the colors they can 
change to are brown, red, yellow and orange. 

 In centers we enjoyed playing with all the  
pumpkins and fall colored leaves in our sensory 

table. We also had fun playing with our weeble tree 
house and racing cars down our big car ramp.

 For our fine motor craft, the kiddos had a blast 
making candy corn, fall trees and leaves. We also 

had fun stamping our pumpkins orange using legos.

On Monday, Miss Katie came in for Music.  The 
kiddos were excited to dance and sing to the  

Halloween sing-along book called The Shy Little 
Monster.

During Social Skills, we played the games Whack A 
Mole and Fright Chick.  The kiddos had a blast and 

did an awesome job taking turns!

On Thursday, Miss Kayla came by for Arco.  She 
taught us two new Halloween dances called “Hey 

You Crows” and “Creepy Crawly Spider”. 
The kiddos had so much fun!

Some of the stories we read this week were:
Candy Corn , Leaves, Leaf Man, Pumpkin Cat,

 and We’re Going on a Pumpkin Hunt.

 This  month we will be learning about the
color orange and the triangle shape.
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Reminder

October 31st
Halloween Party

November 10th 
No School 


